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Literacy 

This month, in literacy, we are completing the theme:                 
Nature All Around Us. The students will continue to                 
demonstrate an understanding of basic features of             
print and text information. Students have learned to               
recognize upper and lower case letters of the alphabet                 
and continue to work on letter sounds. Our goal is                   
for all students to be able to identify all 52 letters and                       

their sounds. They are also identifying words in sentences. We are writing sentences and                           
working on guided reading. Rhyming is a concept we focus on daily, as well as, answering                               
questions, and having conversations. 

 

Math 
This month, in math, the students will identify written numerals 0-100.                     
They will verbally count to 10 by ones and then develop rote counting to                           
100 by ones. Our goal is to have all students count to 100 and identify all                               
the numerals from 1-100 Students will also be identifying 2 dimensional                     
and 3 dimensional shapes, sorting, measuring, and comparing lengths. We will also be                         
working on addition, subtraction and addition and subtraction word problems. 

 
Upcoming Dates 

National Military Appreciation Month 
May 1-School Principal’s Day 

May 3-8:45-25 Book Eagles 
May 5-Cinco de Mayo 

May 6-10-Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 8-School Nurse’s Day 

May 9-Spring Concert-6:30-8:00 p.m. 
May 22-Pre-K Field Trip to Glen Echo Park Aquarium 

May 24 and 31-Drama Club Production-7-8:30 p.m. 
May 27-Memorial Day-Schools Closed 

May 28-Pre-K Registration 
June 12-Pre-K Promotion-9:30-10:30 a.m. 



 
● If you plan to volunteer and haven’t take the Abuse and Neglect Online 

Training, please do so and send in a copy of your confirmation e-mail. The link 
to the training is: 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/ 
 
 
 

Counselor’s Corner May 2019 
 

 
Hello Glen Haven Parents and Guardians, 
 
I would like to say “THANK YOU” to all of the Glen Haven Community for making                
our Career Day and STEAM Day a great success. Without the Career Day             
speakers and STEAM Day volunteers, this day would not have been possible.            
I know that many of you had to take the day off from work and that is truly                  
appreciated. The students learned a lot about the world of work and had fun              
doing hands-on activities learning about science, technology, engineering,        
art, and math.  
 
PARCC will be given to 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders during the end of April and 
throughout the month of May.  In order to prepare for the test, please​ ​make 
sure that your child gets enough sleep, eats breakfast each day, and arrives 
to school on time (8:40 a.m.).  
 
Monthly Parent Connection: 
Gossip about your kids.​ Fact: What we overhear is far more potent than what 
we are told directly. Make praise more effective by letting your child "catch" 
you whispering a compliment about him to Grandma, Dad, or even his teddy. 
(“Parents”:  50 Easy Ways to be a Fantastic Parent) 
 
 
Have a wonderful May! 
~Rebecca Willis 
School Counselor 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/

